
From: Melissa Fox [mailto:mfox@wnbk.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 11:08 AM 
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Melissa Fox 
Commercial Teller 
Weatherford National Bank 
116 Price Lane 
Weatherford, TX 76085-8875 
 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
Not only will this new proposal hurt this bank, it will affect my  
community as well. With the costs that will come with this, we will have  
to find other ways to cut costs, which may in turn hinder our ability to  
sponser activities in our community or make donations. I believe that my  
bank is in a great position to help this economy recover. Although we are  
not a large bank, I believe that we are  exceptional. In our community we  
are rated the top bank.  I personally have been working for this bank for  
almost 4 years. I believe that if this proposal goes through,  some of us  
may become unemployed. Worse yet, I feel that there might be a possibility  
of our bank going under if this proposal is passed. I am a hardworking  
mother of two. I have a 4 year old and a 7 month old. Would you like to be  
in my shoes?  Not knowing what the impact of this will have on your life?  
On  your family? On your co workers? Your children?Life is hard enough  
with this recession. I urge you to take into consideration what I have  
said. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melissa Fox 
8175982730 
Commercial Teller 
Weatherford National Bank 
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